
   
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Thursday, January 27, 2022 

 
 

• There is a Tech Club meeting today in Room 162 @ 2:30. Be there!!! 
 

• Addams Family rehearsal is cancelled today. Check TEAMS for next week’s rehearsal 
schedule.  

 

• Attention All Juniors & Sophomores: This year’s Junior Prom will be held on March 4th. 
Tickets will go on sale the week of February 14th in the cafeteria. Save the date – March 4th for 
this year’s Junior Prom! More information to come next week.  

 

• Attention Driver Ed students: Tonight is the 1st lecture class 7:30pm – 9:00pm. Be sure to 
check that you are invited to the Driver Ed Microsoft TEAM. See Mr. Morra with any questions.  
If you missed yesterday’s meeting after school, see Mr. Cirone for handouts.  

 

• Boys Lacrosse Open Gym is tonight from 7-9 in the East Gym. All 7th – 12th grade students are 
welcome. 

 

• Attention! The Freshman Class is selling popcorn! Yes, we said it! POPCORN and it’s 
REALLY REALLY GOOD!!! The sale runs until Friday 1/28 only. The popcorn is purchased online 
with a QR code and it is shipped directly to your house! Ask a cabinet member, Mrs. Greaney or 
Mrs. Small if you have any questions!  

 
Secondly, Freshman Class – SAVE THE DATE – FEBRUARY 11, 2022 – THE FRESHMAN 
DANCE!!! More information to follow. STAY TUNED!!! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


